
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on March 20, 2015 from Mr. Seth Hancock 
requesting the following records: 
 

       
- Copy of the contract for former Superintendent Jose 

Torres as well as any other records pertaining to his 
benefits and payout since he left SD U-46. 

 
 
The request was approved on March 25, 2015.   

 
 

The response was e-mailed to Mr. Hancock on March 25, 2015.  
 
 
Tony Sanders 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


